UFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

0CT 12 2013

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

I am returning Assembly Bill 1127 without my signature.

This bill requires the Judicial Council to establish a working group to develop what are
being termed “best practices” for providing interpreters in civil court proceedings and

further to conduct a pilot project to implement those practices.

The Judicial Council already has authority to establish a pilot project and has two
excellent advisory committees working to develop a language access plan for our courts.

Sincerely,

597 e
Edmund G. Brown Jr,
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